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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
That time has come again when we are looking forward to welcoming you all back into school 
after the summer break.  It always amazes me how much the children grow and change over 
this period each year and I hope that they are excited about coming back to school.  We 
cannot wait to see you again on Wednesday 7th September. 
 
As you will remember, due to the excessive temperatures at the end of last term we had to 
postpone Sports Day.  As stated in a letter we sent at the time, Sports day has been 
rearranged for next week, on Thursday 8th September. Although, in typical English fashion, 
the weather is set to be unpredictable with rain forecast for every day next week! The planned 
schedule is as follows: 
 
9:30- 11:30- KS2 Sports Day 
 
1:30- 3:10- KS1 Sports Day  
 
On the day, children should arrive to school wearing their Active Uniform and bring a water 
bottle with them. 
 
Please be mindful that this event may have to be cancelled dependent on the weather. We of 
course hope this will not happen, however should this be the case, unfortunately, we will be 
unable to reschedule for a third time due to curriculum requirements. We would however, 
make next Summer’s Sports day doubly as amazing!  
 
Fingers crossed the forecast changes between now and then to allow the event to go ahead. 
 
Really looking forward to seeing you all next week. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
Mr Hinkley 
Headteacher  
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